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      Sheriff’s Deputies Locate Missing Endangered Woman  

 
Town of Clay, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office reports that sheriff’s deputies have located 

the missing endangered woman who was reported missing Tuesday evening. 

 

Deputies investigating the disappearance of 28-year-old Heather Olivia, developed 

information overnight that led them to the State of Ohio. Deputies contacted 

authorities in Braceville Township, Ohio, where Olivia was safely located and 

transported to a medical facility.  

 

Olivia had been reported missing to sheriff’s deputies Tuesday night by her family 

after leaving her Gaskin Road residence in a 2004 Honda Accord 

bearing New York State registration GKK-3922. Her family was 

concerned for her emotional and physical welfare.  
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